
Health Screening Reminder 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health, we would like 

to remind you of the importance of regular health screenings for managing your chronic 

condition. 

It is time for your scheduled screening for [specific condition] on [date]. Regular monitoring is 

crucial to ensure your condition is well managed and to prevent complications. 

Please remember to bring any necessary documents and a list of medications you are currently 

taking. If you need to reschedule, feel free to contact us at [phone number] or [email address]. 

Your health is our priority, and we are here to support you. Thank you for your attention to this 

important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Healthcare Provider's Name] 

[Your Healthcare Facility's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


